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PE Report Autumn Term 2017-2018 

As previously mentioned in the Headteacher’s report, Key Stage 1 and Foundation Stage have begun 

using the online PE planning and assessment tool (IPEP) throughout the first full term. Feedback 

from all staff has been positive; the majority of staff enjoying the simplicity of the software. IPEP has 

led to a more consistent standard and delivery of PE throughout the lower stages of school.  

Next Level Sports have started to deliver all Key Stage 2 PE. After a few “teething” problems, feedback 

has been largely positive. TA’s that are nearby during these sessions have said that the staff have a 

good range of time-filling activities as well secure subject knowledge. Our main person of contact 

has left the company and I am still unsure who our permanent replacement will be – we have been 

sent the same person each week for the interim.  

We have been using the Sport’s Premium to pay Next Level Sports to deliver free after school clubs 

on the three days they are here; 5/6 football club, 5/6 school games and 3/4  school games.  

Reviewing the three main options for tackling our transport issues for events, we have decided that 

the most cost effective method is to hire taxis to each event. We have already had to use this method 

to get to the 3/4 Indoor Rowing festival. The taxi firm we went with (Ideal Cars) has a range of 8-

seater vehicles and said we might be able to negotiate discount if we book in advance and it 

becomes a regular thing.  

Finally, the date for this year’s sports week will be 2nd July to 6th July.  
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